
 

One of the most powerful influences in the lives of TBC’s local and global partners was stated 
to be the Perspectives course, a fifteen-week class on God’s heart for the nations, from 
Genesis to today. 
 

The next Perspectives course in Tulsa will start in January 2025, and we want you to go. 

 
From the Perspectives website: 
 
 

Perspectives is a fifteen-lesson discipleship course exploring different aspects of God’s 
global purpose in a multi-faceted learning experience. The course examines the story of 
God fulfilling His promises from four vantage points or “perspectives” — Biblical, Historical, 
Cultural, and Strategic. The Biblical and Historical sections establish the foundation of our 
confidence in the historic fact of God’s persistent work to make His name known to the 
nations from the dawn of history until today. The Cultural and Strategic sections highlight 
that we are in the midst of a costly but very “do-able” task. These sections confirm the 
Biblical and Historical hope we have with the invitation to co-labor with God in His mission. 
 

…From Genesis to the prophets, Jesus to the early Church, and St. Augustine to the present, 
students learn how God moves, how the global Church responds, and the remaining task of 
world evangelization. Perspectives isn’t a 
course solely about world missions. It’s a 
study program rooted in Scripture 
clarifying each believer’s remarkable 
opportunity to co-labor with God in His 
global purpose.  
 

You have an integral role to play in God’s 
story. He delights when His people 
respond to His invitation to be a blessing 
to all the peoples of the earth. Experience 
God’s heart for the nations and encounter 
the momentum of the World Christian 
movement through Perspectives. 

 
 

Not interested in Perspectives? Interested but not able to make the class work at this time? 
That’s okay. Would you take a few minutes to pray? 
 

▪ Pray for the individuals who will be going through this course 

▪ Pray for the teachers who will teaching this course 

▪ Pray to the Lord of the harvest, that He will receive the glory from this class 

▪ Pray for people from every tribe, language, people, and nation to hear the good news 

that God saves 

The next Perspectives course is starting 
January 14, 2025, and will be held at Asbury. 

Register here: 
 

www.perspectives.org/courses/tulsa-ok-
spring-2025/ 

 
*The first evening is free! 

*Interested in the course but unsure about 
the cost? 

Please contact the Missions Committee to see 
if scholarship money is available. 

tulsabiblemissions@gmail.com  
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